A Goodwill visit to Bishop Serratelli

0Our Director Dr. Levent Koc has paid a visit to Bishop Arthur J. Serratelli, Diocese of Paterson
today (March 31th, 2006). Osman Oztoprak, Principal of Pioneer Academy of Science, was also
present at the visit. While IDC Director Levent Koc briefed the activities of IDC, Mr. Osman
briefed the Pioneer Academy of Science and its success at science olympics. They also talked
about future partnerships and decided to come together again..

IDC Director Dr. Levent Koc presented Bishop Serratelli a hand-made Turkish porcelain.




